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Metal Sales Manufacturing Corporation Announces Sioux Falls Location 
New Location Will Support Customer and Region Growth 

 
LOUISVILLE, KY… Metal Sales Manufacturing Corporation, the premier nationwide 
provider of metal panels for the building and construction industry, will open a facility in 
Sioux Falls, SD. 
 
“The people of Sioux Falls and South Dakota are certainly pleased to have Metal Sales 
Manufacturing Corporation join our team,” said Mike Huether, Mayor of Sioux Falls. “I 
am very confident that they will quickly learn why folks are able to build strong and 
vibrant businesses and families in our town. This will be a great partnership.” 
 
The Sioux Falls location will serve Metal Sales’ customers with the company’s industry-
leading metal roof and wall panel product offering. The facility will provide local 
customer service and support, broad product availability, accelerated lead times and 
responsive manufacturing and delivery capabilities. 
 
“Metal Sales has a 50 year heritage of serving the needs of our customers as a family-
owned business with a strong local presence,” said Craig Mackin, Chairman of Metal 
Sales. “My family is committed to helping our customers grow their businesses, and our 
Sioux Falls location will allow us to continue delivering the highest quality products and 
best customer service in the industry.”  
 
Metal Sales ships metal roof and wall panels, trim components and accessories 
throughout the world from its 20 manufacturing locations. The Sioux Falls branch will be 
Metal Sales’ 21st location and will open summer of 2012.  
 
About Metal Sales Manufacturing Corporation: Metal Sales Manufacturing 
Corporation is the premier nationwide provider of metal panels for the building and 
construction industry.  Headquartered in Louisville, KY and operating 21 facilities 
throughout the U.S., Metal Sales produces roof, wall and fascia metal panels for 
architectural, commercial, industrial, agricultural and residential building projects. Metal 
Sales has outreach around the world, delivering outstanding quality and the finest 
customer service from highly-trained professionals and the largest sales force in the 
industry.  For more information, visit www.metalsales.us.com.  


